
 
 
 
 
From: Office of Robert Courts MP  
Sent: 19 November 2021 15:55 
To: Info <Info@witney-tc.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: [Flag Enquiry] 
 
Dear Team, 
 
I am contacting you on behalf of a constituent, Mr Ryan King of 56 Spitfire Drive, Witney, Oxon, 
OX29 7BF, who is concerned that Witney Town Council are not flying the national flag. 
 
I have informed the constituent that it is customary for UK Government and Crown institutions to fly 
the national flag and that as a separate democratically elected body it is up to the town council 
whether or not you choose to fly the flag. Even so, I informed the constituent that I would forward on 
his concerns to you for your consideration. 
 
As such, could you please look into this case and respond with the Council’s most up to date position 
on the matter? 
 
Thank you in advance and I look forward to your reply. 
 
Best wishes, 
Aydin 
 
   
Aydin | Parliamentary Caseworker 
  
Office of Robert Courts MP 
Member of Parliament for Witney & West Oxfordshire 
House of Commons, London, SW1A 0AA 
 
 

 

mailto:Info@witney-tc.gov.uk

